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Quarterly Quote  

If you love someone 
 let them go. 

                          If they come back  
with coffee 

 it was meant to be. 
Anonymous 

That’s right, our annual meeting is scheduled for  
Saturday, February 22nd at the Aberdeen Elks 
Lodge. The theme is the Roaring Twenties! 
The doors opens at 5:45pm. The meeting is at 
6:15pm, with dinner following. Ladies, wear your 
flapper dresses! Men, put on those spats!  Watch 
for ticket sales soon! See you there! 
 
 

for 

Maybe you’ve been looking for  ways to    
consolidate your debts. Perhaps those 
home improvements on your list are high 
on your chart. Better yet, you may have  
your eye on taking a vacation! Whatever 
the vision you have for 2020, we may be 
able to help! Our loans and terms are easy 
to see! Check them out online or stop in to 
take a peek.  

 
  

Our loan products include our Line of 
Credit lending. If you’ve already been     
approved for a line of credit loan, you have 
convenient access to funds to help wrap 
up those holiday expenses. Pay off high 
interest credit cards, store accounts or    
replenish the wallet with your line of credit. 
 
 

Don’t forget about our Pet Care Line of 
Credit. Financing routine or emergency pet 
care may be easier than you think. Have 
you considered applying? 
  

 
 

You may also be able to take advantage of 
our Skip-A-Payment. Keep your loan pay-
ment money in your pocket! Ask us if 
you’re eligible and use those funds for fun. 

Board of Directors meet 
the 2nd Thursday monthly at 5pm. 

 
Credit Committee meets 

Wednesday at noon as needed 
Must be 18 years or older to hold elected office. 

Are you interested in becoming a member of 
our volunteer family? Elections will be held  
during the Annual Meeting. Contact a member 
of the Nominating Committee for further details. 
Committee members are: 
 
Marty Walkama 
Abel Caldwell 
Doug O’Conner 



 

 

Your savings federally insured to least $250,000 
and backed by the full faith and credit of the United States 

National Credit Union Administration, a U.S. Government Agency 

Reminder: 
The credit union is closed          

between 1:00 and 2:00 daily 

Supervisory Committee  PO Box 64  Hoquiam, WA  98550 

A wintery day along the 
banks of the Wishkah River  

Whether it be boating, fishing or 
swimming, Grays Harbor County 
is home to plenty of waterways. 
Some of our rivers include:  

Satsop 
Wynoochee 

Chehalis 
Wishkah 
Hoquiam 

Humptulips 
Grays Harbor County has a total 

of 2,224 square miles. 322 of 
which is water. 

Monday, January 20th 
Martin Luther King Jr. Day 

 

Monday, February 17th 
President’s Day 

March 8 
Daylight Saving Time Begins! 

Federal law requires us to 
tell you how we collect, 
share, and protect your 
personal information. Our 
privacy policy has not 
changed and you may       
review our policy and 
practices with respect to 
your personal information 
at www.longshorefcu.com 
or we will mail you a free 
copy upon request if you 
call us at 1-800-459-8328. 

The season sets on yet another year. The page 
turns to 2020. We look forward to making new    
memories! Thank you for your membership. It is a 
pleasure for us to serve you. 
We wish you health and happiness in the new year.  
 

  Ruth, Lori and Elizabeth 

Crane and Co., a Massachusetts based 
company, has been providing the U.S. 
Bureau of Engraving and Printing with 
paper for U.S. currency since 1879. 
 
Federal Reserve notes are a blend of 25 
percent linen and 75 percent cotton. 
Currency paper has tiny red and blue 
synthetic fibers of various lengths evenly 
distributed throughout. 
 
It would take 4,000 double folds, forward 
and backwards to tear a banknote. 
 
No matter the denomination, the weight 
of a banknote is approximately 1 gram. 
 
The Bureau of Engraving and Printing 
allots $826.7 million to print cash each 
year. The Monopoly game people, print 
around $50 billion worth in game money 
annually. 

www.longshorefcu.com /   3107 John Stevens Way  Hoquiam, WA  98550 
1.800.459.8328  360.532.9224    9:00-1:00 & 2:00-5:30  Monday—Friday 

“Undie The Mistletoe” was a 
great success again this year! 
We  appreciate your donations of 
new undergarments for those in 
need in our community. 
 

Thank you also for overflowing 
our “Christmas For Kids” barrel 
with toys!  Surely bringing many 
smiles to the faces of local kids. 


